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Work Session/Retreat 
The Issaquah School Board held the first of two special meetings for the purpose of 
conducting a work session/retreat.  The first meeting was held on January 30, 2015. 
 
President Anne Moore called the February 7th special meeting of the Issaquah School 
Board to order at 8:00 a.m. in the boardroom of the Administration Service Center.  
Present with Ms. Moore were directors Lisa Callan, Brian Deagle, Marnie Maraldo, 
Suzanne Weaver.  Also present were Superintendent Ron Thiele and Jacob Kuper, ISD 
Chief of Finance and Operations. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to discuss Governance Policies and to review the 
Superintendent’s Work Plan.    
    
The meeting adjourned at approximately 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


